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Dear Patient,

The Crosstown Surgery Center is a physician owned state-of-the-art outpatient surgery center that 
specializes in Orthopaedic and Pain Management procedures. 

We take great pride in being a physician-owned surgery center with the goal of making every patient 
visit a positive experience. Our physicians, nurses, healthcare professionals, and administration are 
all actively involved in the operational decision-making to ensure that you receive the utmost in 
quality care and personalized service.

We strive to maintain the highest standards for patient care. Anesthesia services are provided by 
Southdale Anesthesiologists, LLC. Our Anesthesiologists also practice at Fairview Southdale     
Hospital in Edina, MN. The Crosstown Surgery Center is licensed by the MN Department of Health 
and is Medicare-certified.

Through the teamwork of our physicians and staff, the Crosstown Surgery Center will do              
everything possible to make your surgical experience a positive one!

We look forward to exceeding your expectations and providing you with an outstanding surgical 
experience!

          - The Physicians and Staff of the Crosstown Surgery Center

Additionally,

	•	 Please schedule a History and Physical Exam with your primary care provider as 		
		 soon as possible. This appointment must be within 30 days of your scheduled surgery. 		
		 They must fax a copy of the exam to us at 952-456-7399. Please give the following 		
		 form to your provider at the History and Physical Exam:
		                     - Crosstown Surgery Center History and Physical Requirements

	•	 A Registered Nurse will contact you prior to surgery to provide instructions, answer 		
		 your questions, review your medical history, and verify that we have received and cleared 	
		 your History and Physical exam and any required labs or test. An arrival time will be 
		 communicated during this call. If your surgery is less than 48 hours away, and you 		
		 have not received a call from our RN staff, please call us at 952-456-7306.

	•	 Arrange to have a responsible adult drive you home and stay with you for 24 hours 		
		 after surgery. You will not be allowed to use a cab, walk, or drive home without a 
		 responsible adult.

Also included are the following required written notices:

	•	 Minnesota Outpatient Surgical Center Patients’ Bill of Rights
	•	 Physician financial ownership disclosure statement
	•	 Questions and Answers on Healthcare Directives


